

Headteacher: Ms Jo Meloni BA (Hons) NPQH

10 February 2023

Dear Families

Year 10 GCSE PE - Rock Climbing - Date Change

Due to the excess demand for rock climbing we have had to book two additional dates for the year 10's rock climbing. The new dates for your child are **Thursday 9 and Friday 10 March 2023**, and all of the spaces are now taken.

If there are any problems with the change in date, please contact me at lrichards@sackvilleschool.org.uk

Yours sincerely

Mrs L Richards

CTL of Girls' PE

















